
 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

TEMPORARY TRAIL CLOSURE ON CLEARWATER ROAD FROM INGLEWOOD DRIVE TO 

CLEARWATER COURT 

 
Beginning at 8:00 AM on Friday, May 3rd, the existing bituminous trail along Clearwater Road 
between Inglewood Drive and Clearwater Court is planned to be closed until further notice for 
concrete pedestrian curb ramp and paving work.  
 
Targeted seeding, culvert, and other low impact construction activities adjacent to Clearwater Road 
between Edgewood Drive and Inglewood Drive will be starting in May as well.  
 
All 2024 construction is planned to be completed under vehicular traffic so Emergency Vehicle and 
business access on Clearwater Road will be maintained.  
 
Signing will be in place notifying the public of the construction activities. Please drive with caution in 
the work zone area.  
  
Please contact SEH Consulting Engineer Alex Voit at 218.821.0085 if you have any questions or 

concerns. The 24-hour emergency contact for the construction prime contractor is: Scott 

Hendrickson, Anderson Brothers Construction Company, Project Manager, 218.820.9917. 

 


